 Dear Parents,
Sincere apologies for my absence last week- I had to attend a funeral in France. The supply teacher was absolutely lovely and the children’s learning has not been disrupted.
This week, our book was ‘Aliens love underpants!’; so it has been all about pants! We painted pants, counted pants, cut out pants for our minimees…
[bookmark: _GoBack]In English, we have worked on rhyming words and writing clues. In Maths, we have worked on pairs with a total of ten and on writing number sentences.
In music, the children have been tapping rhymes and they have cooked a delicious apple crumble on Wednesday morning.
Just to let you know that we welcome Year 1 in class 1 on Monday afternoons for PSHE and hanwriting.
Next week:	 - Wellies Wednesday! 
Dates for your diary: - Monday 6th February: film night
- Wed. 8th February: Phonics games-9.00/9.30
Any parents, grandparents…interested in coming to read a story on Fridays afternoon?
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely week end!
Class 1 team











	
